
 
 

 

Value Based Payment (VBP) Data Collection REDCap  
Reporting Period Closes August 15, 2023  

  
The Division of Developmental Disabilities (DD) VBP data collection system closes 
for reporting for the performance period January 1, 2023, thru June 30, 2023, on 
August 15, 2023, for semi-annual incentives. This includes:  

 Remote Supports  
 Electronic Visit Verification (EVV)  
 Direct Support Professional (DSP) Training Levels. 

  
The VBP data collection system closes for reporting for the performance period April 
1, 2023, thru June 30, 2023, on August 15, 2023, for quarterly incentives. This 
includes:  

 Tiered Supports 

 Employment Pay for Reporting 

 Health Risk Screening Tool (HRST)  
 Registered Apprenticeship.  

  
Data must be submitted and in Complete Status within REDCap by August 15, 2023, 
to be eligible for an incentive payment.  
 

The VBP data collection platform, REDCap, captures requests and data entry for the 
nine approved incentives. REDCap is a secure online data collection tool that can be 
bookmarked as a website link or added to browser favorites. To request user access, 
complete the REDCAP User Access Form. Information about the VBP incentives, 
including data collection and REDCap training, are located on the Division’s Value 
Based Payments webpage.  
 

VBP questions may be submitted to the Division VBP mailbox at 
DMHDD.VBP@dmh.mo.gov.  
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